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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF CHINA TO THE UNITED NATIONS

350 East 35th Street, New York, NY 10016 TEL.: (212) 655-6100 http://www.china-un.org

Ms. Marion Barthelemy,
Director
Office of Intergovernmental Support and Coordination for

Sustainable Development
UNDESA

August 1%, 2019
Dear Ms. Marion Barthelemy,

[ hope this letter finds you well. I'm writing to you regarding the
Voluntary National Reviews to be held at the 2020 High-level
Political Forum on Sustainable Development(HLPF) under the
auspices of ECOSOC. Per the letter dated July 30, 2019 by
Ambassador Mona Juul, President of EOCOSC of its 75" Session,
I hereby have the honor to formally inform you that the Chinese
Government wants to present VNR at the 2020 HLPF. Please
convey the above-mentioned message to the Bureau members of
ECOSOC.

Your confirmation of receiving the request and due registration

will be highly appreciated.
g

Counsellor Xu Zhongsheng
Head of the Division for Economic
Affairs, Science and Technologies
Permanent Mission of People’s
Republic of China to the United Nations



